
 

 

 

 

SOLICITATION AND NOTICE FOR BIDS 

 

Sealed Bids for Broken Arrow Public Schools Options Academy 

Interior Renovation will be received and publicly opened and read aloud.  
Bids will be received by the INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NUMBER THREE OF TULSA COUNTY, OKLAHOMA, hereinafter 
referred to as “Owner,” in the Education Service Center, 701 S. Main 
Street, Broken Arrow, OK 74012 until 10:00 am, Tuesday, October 1st, 

2024. 

 
The bidding process will be in compliance with the Public Competitive 
Bidding Act of 1974.  Bids must be accompanied by a bid security in the 
amount of 5% of the bid if the bid equals or exceeds $50,000.  By this 
notice, all provisions of the act apply to this project and are incorporated 
into the notice by reference. 
 
Upon receipt of an acceptable bid, the contract will be awarded within 
thirty days after the opening of bids.  
 
A pre-bid conference will be held at the BA Options Academy site at 2:00 
PM on Wednesday, September 18th, 2024.  Attendance at this conference 
is not mandatory. 

 
Drawings, specifications, and contract documents for the construction of 
the Broken Arrow Academy Interior Renovation can be reviewed at the 
following locations: 
 

https://www.lowrycs.com/bids 
 
 iSqFt/Construct Connect 
 
All printing costs are the bidder’s responsibility. 
 
The owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive 
informalities or minor irregularities in any bid. 
 

  


